City of Philadelphia
Department of Public Property

Bridget Collins-Greenwald
Commissioner
Room 790 City Hall

April 23,2018

The Honorable Darrell Clarke
City Council President

City Hall, Room 490
Philadelphia, PA 19107

Dear Council President Clarke,

This letter is in response to questions raised at the April 16, 2018 hearing before the Committee of the Whole on the
Fiscal Year 2019 proposed budget for the Department of Public Property. At this hearing, the following questions
were asked:

Councilman Domb: Please provide a list of the property/real estate transactions overseen by DPP in the last
18 months.

Date Property Address Amount
8/4/16 2459-2477 Kensington Avenue, Philadelphia, PA $148,000.00
1/26/17 1006 Buttonwood Street, Philadelphia, PA 19123 $1.149,924.31
5/25/17 1043 N. Front Street, Philadelphia, PA 19123 $65.500.00
5/25/17 3434 Kensington Ave., 3401 J Street, Philadelphia, PA 19134 $200,000.00
6/22/17 3033-3065 W Glenwood Avenue, Philadelphia, PA $155,000.00
6/22/17 6170-72 Ridge Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19128 $113,500.00
6/22/17 626-630 N. Delaware $10,946.73
3/28/18 2281 East Ontario Street, Philadelphia, PA 19134 $42.825.00
3/28/18 2308-24 E Tucker St., Philadelphia, PA 19125 $366,703.73
Total: $2,252,399.77

Councilman Green: Provide DPP's M/W/DSBE percent spend of the entire City's M/W/DSBE spend.

12.86% ($31,797.417/8247,205,805)

Councilman Green: What percentage of DPP's M/W/DSBE spend is due to the department's largest
contract?

In FY 17, 41% of the department’s M/W/DSBE spend was due to its largest contract ($1 3,035,553/$31,797.417)

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact my office at 215-686-4430.
Thank you,
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Bridget Collins-Greenwald
Commissioner, Department of Public Property



